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Modification by Consent for NURS Funds - Update 
 

Following some misunderstanding with the FCA last week, we have now been assured that 
the current waiver allowing NURS funds to issue UCITS-type KIIDs will be extended beyond 
30 June 2016. 
 
Although the FCA website is yet to be updated, as they are making some slight amendments 
to the Direction, application forms to extend the waiver to 31 December 2018 can be 
downloaded here and should either be posted to the FCA’s Central Waivers Team or 
emailed to them without delay so they can deal with them before the end of this month. 
 
If you require further information please get in touch with us by calling 020 7337 2291 or by 
email at fe-kiihub@financialexpress.net. 
 
9th June 2016 
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